
23/07/2020 

MRS Simone Collignon 
37 Bushey PL 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
Simonecollignon@outlook.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my concerns about the proposed erection of a mobile phone tower near 
Abbott Road in North Curl Curl. The area is renowned amongst locals as a beautiful natural 
environment and is popular among countless children and families who use the adjoining 
parklands and fields for play and recreation. The area has also been subject in recent years to 
improvements and other works by local community groups focused on cleaning up the lagoon 
environment and establishing a thriving community garden. I fear that erection of the tower will 
negatively impact those activities and create significant visual pollution for those living nearby 
and users of the park and facilities. 
Furthermore, whilst I understand there are mobile signal issues affecting South Curl Curl 
(notably along Griffin Rd, South Curl Curl), it seems unlikely that a tower built in the location 
proposed by Optus will have an impact in remedying those problems - surely if signal issues 
exist in South Curl Curl then any tower should be built in that location. 

I respectfully ask that you consider disallowing the construction of the tower in the proposed 
location.

Kind regards
Simone Collignon 

Sent: 23/07/2020 3:36:25 PM
Subject: Online Submission


